

Pilgrims' Way Primary School

Pilgrims' Way and South Bermondsey Children's Centres

Manor Grove, London, SE15 1EF

Dear Parent/Carers

Welcome back after half term - it was lovely to see you all this morning.

I just want to inform you of a <u>change of date</u> to the Christmas holiday:

The children now break up on <u>Tuesday 19th December 2017 at</u> 2.00pm (NOT the 18th as previously stated) and they return to school on <u>Thursday 4th January 2018.</u>

Thank you,

Alex Turnbull

AMTIMONIA

Head of School





